
Dear Valued Customer, 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you of an important update 

regarding our payment methods. 

Effective [Effective Date], we will be revising our payment options to enhance your experience. 

The new payment methods will include: 

• Credit and Debit Cards 

• PayPal 

• Apple Pay 

• Bank Transfers 

Please note that some of the previous payment options will no longer be available. We encourage 

you to update your payment preferences at your earliest convenience. 

Thank you for your continued support and understanding. If you have any questions or require 

assistance, please do not hesitate to contact our customer service team. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Company Name] 

[Contact Information] 


